Gill Cooper

From: Elizabeth Marsden

Sent: 07 March 2019 15:45

To: Enforcement

Subject: " FW: The Greenhouse -- Shirrell Heath - 18/0094/FUL
Categories: Pending

Just to let you know that there is no longer any form of current application in respect of the above
site. ‘

From: Elizabeth Marsden

Sent: 07 March 2019 15:43

To: I

Subject: RE: The Greenhouse -- Shirrell Heath - 18/0094/FUL

Hi [

Just to confirm that the (formerly current) application has been removed from our system.
Regards,

Liz

From: | @ o ail.com]

Sent: 26 February 2019 18:24

To: Elizabeth Marsden

Cc:

Subject: The Greenhouse -- Shirrell Heath

Hi Liz
| spoke to my Client today

Matters are moving forward ‘
As know | always try to keep you up to date

She told me --- she had spoken to Gerry Pride of your Building Control Department for advice on this
matter.

He told her he would call on her next week and advise her on what was necessary to meet the legal
requirements for both foul sand surface water drainage '

When | know more following that visit | will get back to you

Hope that is OK with you

Best wishes [
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